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Date: 22nd September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re:  The Black Hole Mobile Planetarium – School Visit 
 

As part of their science curriculum, arrangements have been made for the Year 3 and Year 5 children to take part in 
the Earth and Space workshop provided by the Black Hole Mobile Planetarium Company on Monday 16th October 
2023. This is an exciting opportunity to bring to life a complex part of the curriculum and will build upon the 
children’s previous experiences of studying the universe.  
 
We do ask parents for a contribution towards the cost of this visit and that cost is £2.00. If you would like your child 
to take part in this visit, please log on to the School Gateway app, to give parental consent and pay the £2.00. Select 
payments and ‘The Black Hole’. 
 
If you do not want your child to participate then please let the school office know; this will avoid any unnecessary 
reminders. The deadline for parental consent and payment is end of day, on Friday 13th October 2023. 
 
We hope that you will support this event and also enjoy talking to your child about their learning that will be brought 
to life, in our school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 

 
 

 

 

              


